To: | Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

F_rom: o | John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor% '
Date: January 20, 1998 |

Subject: Request for Traffic Control at Brewster and Hickory

I received a call from an area resident requesting stop signs at Brewster and
Hickory. This area was reconstructed in 1997 as part of SA 208. The diagram
shows a major sight obstruction on the southeast corner and minor obstructions

“on the northwest and northeast corners. The traffic volumes are higher on
Hickory than on Brewster.

On the basis of the above information, I would recommend installing stop signs
on Brewster at Hickory.

JJ

cc:  JohnJaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Transportation and Safety Committee
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